
 
 

Dear Fellow, Athletic Administrator, 
 

Enclosed is the Spring Outing registration, scheduled this year for Tuesday, June 3, 2025 
at the beautiful Heatherwoode Country Club.  If you are planning on attending, please 
return your registration form by Friday, May 23, 2025.  Those wishing to attend this 
event must be a current member, join the association at this time, or be a guest of the 
association.  Golfers will have to pay their own greens fees.  Everyone wishing to play 
golf will pay $65 for greens fees, which includes the use of a cart.  Golf fees are to be 
sent in with your registration or can be bought through Hometown Ticketing.  The link 
can be found on the SWOADA website under tickets. If you are not yet a member of the 
Association, please fill out the membership form and send your membership fee along 
with greens fees and/or guest fee to Theresa Hirschauer.  All golfers must ride and 

follow cart rules for the day. 
 

Those wishing to bring a guest are encouraged to do so.  However, you will have to 
prepay a $40 guest fee.  The guest fee is due when you send in your registration.  This fee 
covers lunch and dinner.  Any guest wishing to golf should also send in the $65 greens 
fees.  Make checks payable to SWOADA.  
 

We would also appreciate any items you can donate as door prizes.  Please indicate 
donations on the proper form. 
 

Skyline Chili and registration will be available at 9:15 a.m. with a box lunch and golf 
awards at the end of the round.  If you do not plan on golfing, please plan to spend the 
day with your fellow athletic administrators.  We will have this event rain or shine. 
 

We’re looking forward to another great day away from the office with the outstanding 
ADs of the Southwest District, and we welcome everyone to join us. Please plan to join 
us on June 3rd.  We thank you for your support of this organization and for everything 
you do for your student athletes, schools and communities. 
 

Please remember we must pay for all reservations.  This is costing the Association a 

lot of money.  If you find that you cannot attend after you have made your 

reservations, please call Theresa Hirschauer (Cincinnati Country Day, 6905 Given 

Road, Cincinnati, OH  45243), (513)979-0246 before Noon on May 23, so she may 

adjust our reservations. 
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Micah Harding 
SWOADA Past President 
Golf Outing Chairperson 


